
 

 

 

 

 

 

INSTRUCTIONS FOR OBTAINING A STUDENT AID REPORT (SAR) 

 

For faster processing and response time, we urge you to file your FAFSA electronically at 
www.studentaid.gov.  After your FAFSA is processed, you will receive a SAR a few days later 
from the Department of Education via US mail and/or email.  The SAR must include your name, 
citizenship status and Expected Family Contribution (EFC) all on the same page.  You must 
submit ALL pages of the SAR to IASF 

The U.S. Department of Education will not automatically send us a copy of your SAR. You are 
responsible for submitting a valid copy of your SAR to be considered for an IASF Scholarship. 

We will not accept a copy of your FAFSA. 

We will only accept Official Student Aid Reports.  Your FAFSA application must first be processed 
by the U.S. Department of Education.   

If we do not receive a correct and complete SAR with the information specified above, we will not 
be able to determine your eligibility and your application will not be considered. 

If you have already filed your FAFSA, please print a copy of your SAR from the Free Application 
for Federal Student Aid website at www.studentaid.gov.   
  
Please provide a PDF version of your SAR.  
 

Please note, IASF will NOT accept SARs printed in the HTML version 
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